
FICCI comments on IIP Data for March 2015
 
New Delhi, 12 May 2015: “While it is reassuring to see the positive growth in
manufacturing for 2014-15, but the growth remains tepid. Critical constraints for the
sector like high interest rates, infrastructure bottlenecks, low domestic and export
demand are an area of concerns for the sector and may continue to impact the growth of
the sector in coming months”, said Dr Jyotsna Suri, President, FICCI.
 

“However, the overall business confidence has improved in the last few months and we
are hopeful that steps taken by the Government would yield benefits” said Dr Suri.
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